
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,   Head Teacher’s Comments 
The first week back has been a busy one!  We welcomed a new member to our team this week.  Miss Kim Elder 
started as Teaching Assistant in the Explorers’ class.  She has settled in well and is already a much-valued 
member of our team. We also welcomed our two new pets, Honey and Violet, the Olde English rabbits, who are 
now well-established into their new home. The children are loving helping to look after them.   
 
The children have been hard at work and have settled quickly back into routines.  The term ahead is a very busy 
one, with lots going on.  Please keep an eye on important dates coming up.  Next week our after-school clubs 
start. We are very fortunate that we can offer a club every day after school. KS2 will also be starting 
swimming next Friday, during curriculum PE time. It is a requirement that all children leave Primary School 
being able to swim 25 metres.  Letters have been sent home.  
 
We start our first of four forest school sessions on Monday. The wonderful Woodmatters will be leading these 
sessions. The Explorers are meeting us at the forest at 9am and will be back to school for lunch time. KS2 will 
leave school after an early lunch and will need to be collected from the forest at 3pm.  If your child is in a taxi 
or at after school club, we will have made contact with you about alternative arrangements.  Any questions, 
please see your class teacher.  
 
The Trailblazers are visiting Brockhole next Friday too. This trip is during the school day, details to follow.  
We are very excited that we can reopen our Cuthbert Bear Baby and Toddler Group from next Thursday.  It 
runs weekly 9.30-11.15am.  Booking via admin@st-cuthberts-windermere.cumbria.sch.uk is essential.   
 
We hope you all have a lovely weekend,  
stay safe.      
   
Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey  
Head of School & Executive Head    
 

  

   ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception 100% 
Year 1  100% 
Year 2  100% 
Year 3  100% 
Year 4  97% 
Year 5      98% 
Year 6      91% 

Brilliant! 
Reception, 

Year 1, Year 2 
and Year 3, 

you are stars! 

DIARY – APRIL 2021 
Monday 19th Whole school forest sessions at St Catherine’s Wood  
Thursday 22nd  Audiology  hearing screening, Reception children, in school time 
Friday 23rd Brockhole trip, Trailblazers, Y5&Y6, am in school time 
  Swimming, KS2, pm in school time 
Tuesday  27th  Height and Weight checks, Reception & Year 6, in school time 
 
CLUBS 
Theme Day Starting Years Cost 
Sports Mondays 19/04/2021 Year 2 upwards Free 
Choosing  Tuesdays 20/04/21 Reception upwards £6 total 
Origami Wednesdays 21/04/21 Year 3 upwards Free 
Board games Thursdays 22/04/21 Year 3 upwards Free 
Football Fridays 23/04/2021 Year 2 upwards £12 total 
  

 
Welcoming our new bunnies; Honey & Violet 

 
MENU 2 

 
Week 

beginning 
Monday 19th of 

April 2021 


